
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Sherkston Road, between Empire Road & Pleasant Beach Road, 
closed tomorrow, June 24, 2021  
 

June 23, 2021 

Tomorrow, Thursday, June 24, from approximately 7:30 a.m. to 3 p.m., Sherkston 

Road, between Empire Road and Pleasant Beach Road, will be closed as City crews 

install a cross culvert. There will be emergency access and local traffic from Empire 

Road only. There will be no access from Pleasant Beach Road. Road closure and 

detour signs will be posted.   

 
Refer to the map below for location:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Questions?  
Call the Operations Department at 905-835-5079.  


